



Let's keep students safe during drop-off and pick-up!



Parents, please follow the one-way traffic pattern shown here when dropping-off students

Ways to relieve traffic congestion near the school:

- Students who live nearby should walk or ride bikes.
- Park near the school and walk the rest of the way.
- Ride share or use public transportation.
- Leave a few minutes early to allow plenty of time before drop-off and pick-up times. Give your children their money, school papers, and hugs and kisses before they get to school.

These rules are imposed for the safety our students and apply to every parent.

Sincerely,

Brent Elementary School and the District Department of Transportation (DDOT)